
 

THE COVE OF SEMINOLE COUNTY 

HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

Pressure washing of common area sidewalks and 

all curbs throughout the community will 

commence on 

Monday, April 17th, 2017 

By The Pressure Guys 

Please make sure your vehicles are parked in 

your driveway. 

If you would like to hire The Pressure Guys to 

pressure wash your sidewalks, driveways or 

other areas of your home, call Rich Ellis at 

407-917-7748. 

 


